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Gentlemen, 

  

In the light of your recent updates on the progress of LNP testing, the Authority has decided that it 

would be in the best interests of the public to defer the LNP commencement date until start-of-business 

on Monday, 20 February 2012.  Please use this additional time to complete thorough inter-operator 

testing and to ensure that your response to porting requests will be effective and efficient. 

  

Regards, 

  

Dave Archbold 

  

David A Archbold  
Managing Director  
Information & Communications Technology Authority 
david.archbold@icta.ky 
www.icta.ky 

  


